Willow Class Autumn 2 News



This term we have enjoyed our topic 'The World'. We started the term with a visit from Snuggles the class pet. We had to look after Snuggles and lots of us did this using the vets roleplay area. We were also sent the story 'Dear Zoo' and enjoyed learning this story and then coming up

with our own animals for a new

version.

We then discovered some footprints in the classroom. This lead us to a hidden story and lots of bears that were hiding. The story we found was 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt'. We

enjoyed learning about the different places that the family went through on their bear hunt and as a class we drew our story maps. We then innovated our story using different places to go through including a desert, trampoline park and swamp.





Our term ended with lots of Christmas fun including our performance of 'Toby's Drum'.

We have enjoyed exploring the forest schools site where we have hunted for woolly worms, made shelters for bears and made muddy puddles and footprints.

